
ANNOUNCEMENTS  

WEDNESDAY, MAY 31ST  
 

 

• SCHOOL DRESS CODE IS STILL TO BE FOLLOWED UNTIL THE END OF 

THE SCHOOL YEAR (INCLUDING EXAM DAYS). 

 

• Important meeting for the TORONTO TRIP  in Room 209 at lunch today. 

12:20 for about 10 minutes! 

 

• Congratulations to all the band members who performed last night.  You 

did a wonderful job and it was a great night of beautiful music. You are 

all very talented.  Thank you to Mrs. Lewis for a fantastic concert.   

Mrs. Coiteux  

 

• Game day!!!  The last rugby game of the season is today, 4:30 @ JR.  

Come support our MG's as they take on rivals CVR in this year’s finals! 

 

• Code252:  Attention all members, we meet for the last time this year in 

room 252 at lunch. See you all there! 

 

• LIBRARY: PLEASE RETURN OVERDUE BOOKS AND PAY 

OUTSTANDING FINES ASAP! 

 
 




